
Lisa Roys -Petitions 16-01 and 16-02 

Good Morning Julie:

Just letting you know the Board of Governors will not be taking a position on the two petitions noted 
above.  So, we won’t be submitting a letter.

Let me know if you need anything from us.

Lisa Roys
Director, Public Affairs
State Bar of Wisconsin
(608)250-6128
lroys@wisbar.org

From:       Lisa Roys
To:
Date:        9/20/2016 8:58 AM

Julie Rich

Subject:    Petitions 16-01 and 16-02
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